
From: Brianna Gatt   

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 6:22 PM 

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 

Cc: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Hub 

Hi, 

Our family has a great concern about the homeless hub being proposed in northwest London (black 

pearl motel area).  This is absolutely unacceptable and very concerning that it is even being proposed! 

This area is close to hundreds of family homes, a toy store, and within 2 kms of an elementary 

school.  Statistically crime rates, nuisances, etc go up when hubs like this are in the area!  Building hubs 

in lower crime areas is going to only stretch our police services even thinner. 

Everyone in our community is worried about the safety of our children and they safety of our home and 

belongings.   

I'm in such disbelief that elected counsellors even can consider such a plan!  The safety and well-being of 

everyone matters, not just the homeless.   

Again, I state, our family is against this proposed homeless hub!  Our voices need to be heard! 

Sincerely, 

Brianna Duxbury  

 

 




